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At Kirkhill we are #PROUD of our school community. Everyone is encouraged to be creative, strive for excellence and be 

inspired to attain, achieve and be their best. 

 

#PROUD Perseverance   Resilience and Respect   Optimism   Unity   Diversity 

Friday 16th June 2023 

Dear P6b.1, P6c.1 and P6c.2 Parents and Carers 

 

The pupils in P6b.1, P6c.1 and P6c.2 would like to have a film day on the last day of term, Friday 23rd 

June, and have decided to watch Cheaper by the Dozen. 

As Cheaper by the Dozen is a PG we are required to have consent from parents/carers before 

children are allowed to watch the film. You can find out more about the rating of the film on the 

BBFC website at the links below. 

 

BBFC link to Cheaper by the Dozen: 

https://www.bbfc.co.uk/release/cheaper-by-the-dozen-q29sbgvjdglvbjpwwc0znjyynzi 

 

Could you please complete the parental consent form by Wednesday 21st June, using the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/e/exju32QuD8 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Depute Head Teacher 

Kirkhill Primary School 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

UNCRC Article 28 
Every child has the right to an education. 

UNCRC Article 29 
Education must develop every child’s personality, talents and abilities to the full. 

mailto:schoolmail@kirkhill.e-renfrew.sch.uk
http://www.ea.e-renfrew.sch.uk/kirkhill
https://www.bbfc.co.uk/release/cheaper-by-the-dozen-q29sbgvjdglvbjpwwc0znjyynzi
https://forms.office.com/e/exju32QuD8

